
330 North Coast Hwy ¤  Phone (760) 435-5560 ¤ FriendsOfOceansidePublicLibrary@hotmail.com 

The Friends of the Oceanside Public Library needs to vacate its present sorting room 
location and we need you to help us out. 
 

It’s a win-win situation.  The Friends won’t have to move all the books we have in our 
inventory and you get to have a new supply of books to read!  Even more importantly, the 
money raised at the book sale helps us reach our goal for the year of funding many of the 
Library’s programs. 
 

To learn more about Friends of the Oceanside Public Library events or how to  
get involved visit oplfriends.org or check us out on social media at: 

Facebook.com /oplfriends  
Instagram.com/friendsoceansidelibrary 

 

Last 
Chance! 

Final BOOK SALE  
Before We Move 

Everything Must Go! 


